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31 October 2019 
 

HENNY PENNY HATCHING 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 
In Term 4, all students in Kindergarten will have some special visitors from 26 November to 6 
December 2019. 
 
We will have 3 one day old chicks and an incubator with 12 chicken eggs, allowing us to witness the 
eggs hatching and the chicks grow. This is a great learning activity that is engaging for all students. 
 
At the end of the time in the classroom, families who have the resources to look after chickens may 
elect to take one or more the chick homes. Please indicate on the permission note below whether you 
are interested in adopting any. 
 
The cost of this incursion will be $10 per student. 
 
Permission notes and money need to be returned to the office by Tuesday 19 November 2019. 
(Term 4 Week 6). 
 
 
Ms Trinity Hook & Mrs Donna Black 
Kindergarten Teachers 
 
 

Nords Wharf Public School 
Permission note for Henny Penny Hatching 

Please return note and money to the office by Tuesday, 19 November 2019 
 

I give my son/daughter _________________________________ in Kindergarten to participate in the 
Henny Penny visit to the classroom. 
 
 I have paid online. Receipt number ____________________________ or 
 

I enclose $10.00 as payment for the activity. 
 

Chicken re-homing options 
 

I am able to adopt the following number of chicks_________ at the end on the program. I 
confirm that I have the necessary facilities to house and care for the chicks appropriately. 

Or 
 I am unable to adopt a chick. 
 
________________________________        _____________ 
Parent/Caregiver signature        Date 
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